
Teaching Our Kids About  
Conservation and the Environment
The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey has created engaging virtual 
sessions for teachers, parents, schools and libraries, to educate children 
about environmental topics affecting the earth and our bistate region.
 
We are observing Global Recycling Day, World Water Day and Earth Month to 
introduce students to water conservation basics and recycling and zero waste 
practices.

RSVP HERE:  

The programs feature two virtual, interactive 1.5-hour sessions. Requirements 
include access to simple household items for projects and demonstrations.
Additional details and supply list will be shared with registrants.

	 SAVING OUR WATER 

 
Students learn global and local water 
conservation practices, what they 
can do to make a difference at home, 
and what the Port Authority is doing 
to conserve water through programs 
and redevelopment water 
conservation efforts.

	 ZEROING IN ON WASTE 

 
The basics of trash, recycling, 
composting, and zero waste are 
covered. Students learn how the 
transportation sector can create 
positive solutions to reduce waste 
and what the Port Authority is doing 
to reduce waste in our region.

For more information, contact Larry Gallegos at lgallegos@panynj.gov.  

APRIL 6 –7  (NJ)        APRIL 13 –14  (NY)

https://panynj1.webex.com/panynj1/onstage/g.php?PRID=a5290cfb0e09eb080b065ef4cc6d4232
https://panynj1.webex.com/panynj1/onstage/g.php?PRID=30d0a9e980aaabdf470fa25f339882b3

